
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 3/22/2011 2:10:51 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Letter to Brian Cherry re: Treatment of new CCA Customers 

For some reason you weren't copied directly on this, even though it is addressed to you. I gave Erik a 
heads up that this was coming. I am at home on medical leave, but monitoring email, at least for the 
moment, awaiting gaii bladder surgery on Monday. 

Julie 

From: Lo, Doris 
Sent: Tue 3/22/2011 2:04 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.; 'dweisz@marinenergyauthority.org'; 'EBJl@pge.com'; Kahlon, Gurbux; Velasquez, 
Carlos A. 
Subject: FW: Letter to Brian Cherry re: Treatment of new CCA Customers 

Hi, 

I am forward you a copy of the letter to Brian Cherry. 

The hardcopy will be mailed out tonight. 

Doris 

Original Message 
From: Lo, Doris fmailto:doris.lo@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 1:58 PM 
To: Lo, Doris 
Subject: 

SB GT&S 0375471 


